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Therefore, it has to be concluded that your product being an agricultural product and not 
being fully compliant with organic rules, cannot be labelled with a reference to 
organic . 

The present opinion is provided on the basis of the facts as set out in your e-mail of 8 
October 2020 and expresses the view of the Commission services and does not commit 
the European Commission. In the event of a dispute involving Union law it is, under the 
Treaty on the Functioning of the European Union, ultimately for the European Court of 
Justice to provide a definitive interpretation of the applicable Union law. 

Yours sincerely,  




